

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq.
Director, Legal Services
Phone: 603-724-2135
Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

August 24, 2023

## Via Electronic Mail Only

Daniel Goldner, Chairman

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: Docket Nos. DE 20-170 and DE 22-035; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. Response to August 18, 2023, Procedural Order

Dear Chairman Goldner:

I write to request an extension of the August 24, 2023, deadline established by the August 18, 2023, Procedural Order in this docket for the Company to "file a report with a detailed explanation of how the Commission can validate the EV-L and EV-M rates" and to provide "a list of all outstanding compliance tariffs that have been affected by the issues related to the EV-L and EV-M rates for the Commission to review and approve, and to provide a recommended sequencing for Commission review of these tariffs."

The task of sorting and sequencing the Commission's various "provisional" compliance letters in the many affected dockets is a substantial undertaking and the Company has not finished what it expects to be a simple yet comprehensive roadmap for the Commission to follow. The Company respectfully asks he Commission to extend the deadline to September 1.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan

Mullan

Cc: Service List